MEMORANDUM
TO: Mayor and Town Council
FROM: Council Members Strom and Kleinschmidt
SUBJECT: Recommendation of Composition for the Rental Licensing Committee
DATE: April 12, 2005
We recommend that the Rental Licensing Committee be composed of four Homeowners or

Neighborhood Representatives, six Rental Property Owners or Rental Property Managers, and
two Renters.



